Wesleyan Athletics
Homecoming Talgating Rules & Expectations

**IMPORTANT TAILGATING NOTE*

DUE TO EXTREME FIRE DANGER AND OUR PROXIMITY TO ONE OF CONNECTICUT’S LARGEST WILDFIRES, ALL
OPEN BURNING, INCLUDING OUTDOOR GRILLING, IS PROHIBITED IN MIDDLETOWN UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

1. Parking Lot Timing Details
a. The parking lot will officially open to general admission at 9:00am. Parking costs S5 per space. Each
space is permitted to have 1 vehicle and 1 tent. Parking attendants will direct each car to an assigned
location.
b. All vehicles must exit the parking lot no later than two hours following the conclusion of the game.

2. Tent Setup & Area
a. Please set up your tent along the rear side of your vehicle.
i. Staked tents are not permitted within the parking/tailgate area.
ii. Tents should not exceed 10 feet by 10.
iii. Tents should not impede any space within the driving lanes of the parking lot.
b. Alcoholic beverages are not permitted in the bleachers or areas surrounding the playing field.
c. Place all trash in the proper bins around the facility before leaving the parking area.

3. Music within the Parking Lot & Tailgate Areas
a. Any music within the tailgate area must be kept at an appropriate level and shall not contain any
offensive or explicit language.
b. All music within the tailgate must be lowered at least 15 minutes before the start of the game.

4. Delivery, Catering & Rideshare Vehicles
a. No delivery, catering or rideshare vehicles are permitted inside the parking lot at any time before,
during or after the game.
i. Any meeting with delivery, catering and rideshare vehicles shall take place outside the
perimeter of the parking lot at 45 Wyllys Avenue, Middletown, CT 06457.

Please note that failure to comply with any of the rules and expectations listed above will result in the loss of tailgate

privileges and may lead to dismissal from the facility.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Your adherence to these rules and expectations will help ensure a safe
and enjoyable environment for all fans and spectators. We look forward to seeing you here soon!




